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From the Village Hall 
 

The village is in the summer season watching the busy days 
go by and businesses flourish with the rush of patrons at all 
our fine establishments.  Please keep in mind that the week-
end traffic here in the village can be quite tricky with all the 
busses take extra time while driving thru town for the safety 

of all our residents and friends from out of town.    
 
Music in the Park-  This event has been a great success last 
couple of months and we are looking forward to the last 
show at the end of the month. Our turnout has been great 
and all the positive feed back from the bands tell me we are 
creating smiles to all that attend.  The last event is August 28 
with Steve and Mary E a duet couple full of energy and mu-
sic for all. The event is being sponsored by The Baroda Area 
Business Association as we all work together to create a bet-
ter Baroda. 
The band starts at 6 pm and plays until 8 pm so stop on 
down and keep your feet up and enjoy the last concert of 
2022 season, I just want to thank everyone for being sup-
portive and also being responsible while enjoying the park 
and its many features. 
 
Baroda Township news–    This October there will be an 
exciting event put on thru the township for all the little ones 
in our area. Trail and Treat will be spooktacular fun as a not 
so scary trial thru Hess lake park for all our little ones to 
walk thru collecting treats along the way. As we get closer to 
October look for more information posted for this event. The 
event starts at 2 pm and stays spooky till 5 pm if any ques-
tions or like to donate, and or volunteer please contact the 
Township clerk (Christina Price) at (269) 422-2300. 
  

The Heart of  

Wine Country 



 

Village of Baroda Postings 

The American Legion 
Baroda Post 345 

 STREETDANCE 
 
 

The American Legion on August 27 is 
going to be hosting a Street Dance.  First 
street  will be blocked off between 1pm 
and 1 am to allow for the legion to have 
this event outdoors. The Legion is fol-
lowing all state laws to allow food and 
Alcohol sales outside during the event. 
Put on those old dancing shoes and come 
on out enjoy live music from 5 to 8 pm to 
dance to, and a DJ will rock the night for 
the younger crowd between 8 to 11pm. 
The Village encourages its residents to 
get up and dance the night away and sup-
port our local vets. GOOD LUCK to 
April and the crew at the Legion!!! 
 
 

 
Back to School  

 
As we get closer to the beginning of Sep-
tember the kids of the village will start to 
go back to school, at this time we all need 
to be visual in helping to keep our little 
ones safe and out of harms way. Always be 
cautious when approaching a school buss 
as it only takes a second to change a life 
forever. Always drive safe and never fol-
low to close to the buses as most accidents 
are do to following to close and not seeing 
what is a head in the road. Everyone have 
a great 2022 school year and be safe Thank 
You 
 

         Support Local Farmers 
 
As the crops begin to show us how lucky 
we are in Southwest Michigan, many of 
the hard working farmers put out great 
food stands. The farm families of our 
community rely on the little extra income 
from roadside stands.  Please know some 
of the best crops are grown by people 
who don’t have their name on the pack-
age, as the times get tough we all need to 
help one another thru tough struggles. I 
truly feel these next few years will be a 
struggle in the fresh produce  line and 
never hurts to help a neighbor stopping 
and seeing the produce for sale. Please 
be honest while shopping and enjoy all 
the good conversations held while put-
ting smiles on the faces of true entrepre-
neurs.   
Enjoy the fruits of the field!!!!  

The Village Park 
 
The park has been In discussion these last few 
meetings, and the Village is happy to report we 
plan on improving the equipment after a list of 
important (up to code) issues get fixed first. 
The biggest change for all will be the addition 
of NO SWIMMING signs at the creek. As the 
Village we can no longer be OK with allowing 
wading, and or swimming in the creek at our 
public park..  The park is essential and I appre-
ciate any one who helps to keep our park safe 
and clean. Any issues please 
call the office (269)422-1779 
 
 


